
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

April 18, 2024 

 

To:  City Council 

From:  Gary Palmer, City Administrator 

Subject: Update 

 

I offer the following highlights: 

 

 KKC Planning Project: 

o Held Kick off meeting with staff and set the schedule 

o Holding Master Plan workshops April 29th and 30th at the Lone Star Community 

Center to design two large undeveloped areas in the City: Rampy Lake and 

Stewart Lake areas 

o Holding Direct Stakeholder Meetings on May 14th and 15th at the Community 

Building; discussing any needed Interim Ordinance Amendments and the Unified 

Development Ordinance/Zoning Code Update 

 

 MISD CTE Project 

o Cost Share Agreement forthcoming 

o Canopy Variance issue being worked out 


